
Subject: [Fwd: Letter to Ed: NS 'Billboard Free Zone']
Date: Sat, 27 Apr 2002 18:05:49 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Letter to Ed: NS 'Billboard Free Zone'
Date: Fri, 19 Apr 2002 11:00:58 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Dave Sadler 
To: northshore news 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2002 10:56 AM
Subject: Letter to Ed: NS 'Billboard Free Zone'

Dear NSN Editor:  
 
At NV District's public meeting concerning the erection of billboards on public property in exchange for a 'free' bridge or pedestrian
overpass, the vast majority of citizens spoke firmly against the idea.  This is contrary to New Westminster & Port Coquitlam who have
recently embraced the concept.
 
I believe NV District should exercise some leadership & strike an accord with neighbouring jurisdictions including the Burrard &
Squamish Bands, to make the entire North Shore a 'Billboard Free Zone'.
 
This would send a clear message to all Lower Mainland residents that we have high standards regarding liveability & quality of life on the
North Shore.  We all know this is a very special place to live, so let's keep it that way.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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